

Beyond Expectations

Principal: Mr D Keogh B.Ed. (Hons) Vice Principal: Mr B Creasy B.Sc (Hons) Assistant Principal: Mrs L Cooke B.A (Hons) Assistant Principal: Mrs K Causier B.A (Hons)

Wharf Road, Crowle North Lincolnshire, DN17 4HU

Tel: 01724 710368

Email: admin@theaxholmeacademy.com www.theaxholmeacademy.com

Wednesday 4th September 2025

## THE AXHOLME ACADEMY OPEN EVENTS

Dear Parents/Carers.

We are delighted to invite you to an **Open Evening** at The Axholme Academy. The purpose of the evening is to provide the opportunity for prospective students and their parents/carers to visit the Academy, see us at work and ask questions of staff and students. You will be able to tour various departments and see students and teachers demonstrating the way we teach in each subject and the resources we use to make learning a creative, stimulating and enjoyable experience for our students.

On September 1st, we welcomed our new Year 7 students and the year group is 'full'. Over recent years our Academy has continued to grow, a clear sign that our popularity continues to increase across a wide area. Whilst we are delighted to grow we remain a relatively small secondary Academy with all the advantages that brings in terms of us really knowing and understanding our students and enables us to provide a high quality, personalised, education.

## PROGRAMME FOR OPEN EVENING Wednesday 24th September 2025

6:00pm Doors open for Year 5 and 6 pupils/parents. Guests will be provided with

maps, an itinerary programme and prefects will be on hand to provide guidance.

There will be presentations from Mr Keogh (Principal), Miss Leigh (Transition Leader) and Student Leaders in the Main Hall at 6:15 pm, 6:50 pm and 7:20 pm. To ensure we can accommodate all visitors safely, the numbers in the main hall will be restricted to 120 for each presentation.

Refreshments will be available in the diner throughout the evening.

8:00pm Event ends

## OPEN MORNINGS - Monday 29th & Tuesday 30th September 2025

We will also be offering the opportunity to visit the Academy during our Open Mornings between 9:00 -11:00am. Please email admin@theaxholmeacademy.com to book a place on one of our Open Mornings.

Staff and students are really looking forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

D Keogh E Leigh

Principal Transition Leader